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Comments: I am writing today to express my strong opinion regarding the proposed development plan for

Holland Lake Lodge. I am adamantly OPPOSED to this plan. This would permanently and irrevocably change

Holland Lake - one of the few places left in Montana that are still quiet, peaceful, and not overwhelmed with

tourists and transplants. Plus the area is incredibly valuable for wildlife, including several threatened and

endangered species. 

 

We do NOT need this type of resort at Holland Lake. I am a native Montanan who has lived in the state my entire

life. My family and take a camping trip there every fall and relish the relaxed, peaceful atmosphere of the lake.

Including quietly kayaking and watching wildlife. Bringing this sort of development to the lake would do nothing

but destroy that experience, and profit an already hugely profitable corporation. Public land, which the lodge sits

on, should remain for the public benefit! Not for the profit of commercial developers. 

 

The population growth of the Flathead Valley and Missoula should not be an excuse to turn our treasured places

into Disney Land resorts for the out-of-staters. 

 

Please do NOT approve this plan.  

 

Thank you, 

Julie Lubick

Kalispell, MT


